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As Radiation Safety Officer and Director of the Radiation Biophysics
Program at the Uni'versity o f Kansas, I have been deeply involved in the safe
use of radiation sources and have been involved in teaching a course on the

ef fects of low levels of ionizing radiation. In el.e latter role I have

studied most of the available literature on the effects of low leve's of
radiation. The-level of risk associated with the C-14 and H-3 radionuclides
at tr acer levels in research projects is so low that greater risks may well
be e:tcountered if regulations such as those proposed under Docket PR 20,
are eot passed.,

The proposed rules in their entirety support procedures which, in my
opinion, will reduce the overall risks as they are encountered under the current
existing regulations. [For example, the (non-radioactive) transportation risks
associated with shipping these wastes thousands of miles outweigh the risks
associated with the alternatives provided under the proposed changes.]

I fully endorse the proposed changes in 10 CFR 20.

Sincerely yours,

|.. ,.

j ',s ,j -
-

,

IBenj am.n S. Friesen
Radiation Safety Officer and
Director of Radiation Biophysics
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